
        Dates to Remember May 30: Grads Visit their Elementary Schools
June 1: Grad
June 5: Walk A Mile

May 17: Professional Learning Day (No school)
May 20: Victory Day, No School
May 29: Carnival

Dear Laker families, 

It has been another great week at HJ Cody. Our grads arrived at school on Monday a little less rested after having a great time
at the annual Grad Wakeathon. Thank you to all the parents and staff who made this event possible. This morning our grads
indulged in a delicious Grad breakfast that made our whole school smell delicious. These are fun events that our other
students can look forward to when they are Laker Grads.

A special thank you to Sylvan Lake’s First Responders who delivered important messages to our students about impaired and
distracted driving yesterday. It was a critical message for our youth, especially with May long weekend and Grad celebrations
around the corner. 

Our Final Exam Schedule is now posted on our website with tutorial schedules soon to be posted as well. There are only 21
instructional days remaining prior to final exams. Please encourage your child to attend daily and complete all assigned and
missing work. We want all of our students to finish the year strong. If you have any questions about your child’s grade or
missing assessments, please reach out to their teachers.

A reminder that free online tutorials are offered for students enrolled in the following courses; Mathematics 9, Biology 30,
Chemistry 30, Math 30-1, Math 30-2, Physics 30, Social Studies 30-1, and English 30-1. Sign up here to access these free
tutorials. This is an excellent tool and opportunity to support students in preparation for their Diploma exams and
Mathematics 9 PAT. The deadline to register is May 24th.

There are a couple of ways that students can earn additional high school credits this summer with CESD:

Jump Start: Students going into grade 10 - 12 can now register for the free online Jump Start course. Students will learn the
functions of Google Suites, earn credits and earn a free Chromebook. Click here to learn more and to register. The deadline for
registration is June 12th. Note that students must register for the course with their CESD email accounts. 

Summer Work Experience is an opportunity for students currently in grades 10-11 to earn valuable work-related experiences
and high school credits. Students with summer jobs can register for Summer Work Experience by seeing Mrs. Bell or emailing
her at dbell@cesd73.ca. The deadline to register is June 15th. Students must register for Summer Work Experience prior to
the summer. 

Summer School. More information will be coming shortly.

In order for grads to receive their caps and gowns during the week of May 27th, all outstanding fees must be fully paid. Please
reach out to Ms. Fellows in the office to pay these fees or to myself with any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for your continued support of our school community. Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. 

Kind regards,
Alex Lambert, Principal

https://www.hjcody.ca/students/final-assessment-schedule
https://castlerockresearch.com/excelerator-for-cesd
https://jumpstart.cesdhub.com/information/
mailto:dbell@cesd73.ca
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Walk A mile

Walk a Mile in Her Shoes is a Fundraiser for The Outreach Centre
which provides services to our community. 

The Central Alberta Women's Outreach Society (CAWOS) opened
its doors in 1984 as an agency devoted to supporting women

affected by family violence by providing the tools to create a safer,
healthier and more secure life for themselves and their families.

Programs have evolved to provide services to adults and children
who are affected by domestic violence, suicide, homelessness

and the effects of poverty.

Students, staff, participants and family members are encouraged
to fundraise for this worthy cause. People can donate online at
TheOutreachCentre.org or using a paper tracker for those who
prefer cash and cheques. In the past, we have typically raised

around $5000 and we are significantly behind that mark this year.
Please encourage your students to get involved and come join us

if you can. 






